
Special Services Board Report 
04/11/2023 Board Meeting

- The Monitor conducted by OPI on the Special Education file has 
been completed and the necessary corrections are being made

- Vocational Rehabilitation will be at BPS on May 3rd from 4:00-5:00 
to present their program to the BHS SPED teachers. They help 
students with disabilities explore work opportunities and college 
possibilities. 

- The SPED Department along with the Head Start program 
scheduled MonTECH to visit Browning. MonTECH is a disabilities 
program that helps people with disabilities borrow or purchase 
equipment that can help people with disabilities with everyday 
activities such as reading, notetaking, mobility, etc. They will be 
visiting Browning to help our SPED students and other children or 
adults with disabilities on April 5th from 11:00 – 1:00. Since This is 
Spring break for BPS, they will be set up in the Head Start parking 
lot.   

- The last day for the Deaf/Blind training was 3/29/2023. Everything 
went well and the trainer let us know that everyone attended and 
worked hard to complete all the assignments required by the 
program. 

- Recently two SPED openings were filled, but we still have six 
additional SPED openings to fill. 




